

April 7, 2025

To: Chase City Town Council

From: Marshall E. Whitaker, Sec. C.C.V.F.D

Subject: Approval of C.C.V.F.D officer's year 2025/2026

The Chase City Volunteer Fire Department held its annual election for officers on March 10, 2025. The fire department is requesting the approval of the following officers to serve from April 24, 2025 through April 30, 2026.

## **Administrative Officers**

President: Marvin Hatcher

Vice President/Asst. Secretary: Christian Anderson Secretary/Asst. Treasurer: Marshall Whitaker

Treasurer: Jason Mull

Chaplain: Rev. Herman Newcomb

## Line Officers

Chief: Marty Lewis

Assistant Chief: Nicholas Anderson

Captain: Josh Whitten

1<sup>st</sup> Lieutenant: Evan Stembridge 2<sup>nd</sup> Lieutenant: Jacob Whitten Sergeant: Johnny Medlin

Marshall E. Whitaker
Marshall E. Whitaker
Secretary/Asst. Secretary

C.C.V.F.D April 7, 2025